





The Passaic County Department of Health and William Paterson University are hosting the Medical Reserve Corps. Volunteer Interest Meeting!



Location: Main Campus - University Commons 168b

Date: Wednesday, February 15, 2017

Time: 6PM -8PM

Open to all students! Great for Public Health, Nursing, Exercise

Science, and Kinesiology majors!

If you have any questions or concerns please contact:

MRC Student Coordinator

Syeda Islam Phone: 973-653-0223 Email: syedai@passaicountynj.org WPU MRC Student Chair

Monta'Nasia Green, Email: greenem12@student.wpunj.edu.

Hope to see you all!

Volunteers Building Strong, Healthy, and Prepared Communities.

Campus Activities, Service & Leadership at William Paterson University